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Further to the response to PUB-Nalcor-021, please provide copies of any written
correspondence or documentation received by Nalcor and Newfoundland Hydro
from the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador on the direction described in
the response. If there is no written documentation, explain how the direction was

given.

Nalcor and Hydro have not received written correspondence or documentation
from the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador to generate various rate
scenarios to better understand the impact of Muskrat Falls on domestic electricity
rates. Direction was received verbally from the Chair of the Rate Mitigation

Committee to analyze various rate scenarios.



